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The content is intended to provide current information about ergonomics and safety
issues related to patient handling and care tasks. The field of ergonomics is
dynamic, and new information is constantly being developed.

There may be instances in which workplace issues are more complex than those
presented here. You may need the advice of a professional Ergonomist or other
experts.

Brand names mentioned or seen in the training materials do not constitute endorsement
of the device, equipment, or product.
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